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Caroline Hansen

From: Sam Heynes
Sent: 23 January 2019 12:23
To: Paul Moss
Cc: Caroline Hansen
Subject: RE: Winter Grit Bins

Dear Paul 
 
Thank you for your email and apologies for not responding sooner. 
 
I will add your request to the next Roads and Traffic Agenda for consideration, the meeting is scheduled for 
Thursday 7th March. 
 
However, I must explain that should the bin(s) be approved for purchase, a licence would then need to be procured 
before installation could take place.  The bin(s) would then be added to the winter plan whereupon they would only 
be filled by WSCC in the event of a severe weather incident.  Until that time, the bin(s) would remain empty.  WSCC 
only provide grit once per year.  For more details, please see the Winter Advice page on our website, which has links 
to various sources of information. 
 
https://www.cuckfield.gov.uk/administration/winter-plan 
 
Kind regards 
Samantha Heynes 
Clerk to Cuckfield Parish Council 
 
01444 451610 
07932 444103 
www.cuckfield.gov.uk 
 
Office Hours: 
Monday to Friday  
10am – 2.30pm 
 
The information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Unless the information contained in 
this email is legally exempt from disclosure, we cannot guarantee that we will not provide the whole or part of this email to a third party making a request for 
information about the subject matter of this email. 
The views expressed within this email and any attachments are not necessarily the views or policies of Cuckfield Parish Council.  This email and any attachments 
may contain confidential information and is intended only to be seen and used by the named addressee(s). If you are not the named addressee(s), any use, 
disclosure, copying, alteration or forwarding of this email and its attachments is unauthorised. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender 
immediately by email or by calling +44 (0) 1444 451610 and remove this email and its attachments from your system. 
Steps are taken to minimise the risk of transmitting software viruses, but we advise you to carry out your own virus checks before accessing this email and any 
attachments.  Except where required by law, we shall not be responsible for any damage, loss or liability of any kind suffered in connection with this email and 
any attachments, or which may result from reliance on the contents of this email and any attachments. 

 

From: Paul Moss <paul.moss459@btinternet.com>  
Sent: 22 January 2019 16:22 
To: Sam Heynes <Sam.Heynes@Cuckfield.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Winter Grit Bins 
 
Dear Sam, 
 
As I risked life and limb this morning walking my daughter to school, I recalled that I hadn’t received a reply to my e-
mail from December (see below). 
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Whilst I wasn’t expecting anything to be done this Winter, please can you tell me if there has been any progress with 
my request. 
 
Many Thanks, 
 
Paul Moss 
 

From: Paul Moss [mailto:paul.moss459@btinternet.com]  
Sent: 03 December 2018 16:55 
To: 'sam.heynes@cuckfield.gov.uk' 
Subject: Winter Grit Bins 
 
Dear Sam, 
 
As previously discussed, please can I ask that The Parish Council invest in some grit bins along the footpath between 
Ardingly Road and Glebe Road that runs along the back of the Baptist Church. 
 
I have been walking down the path to Holy Trinity Primary School since 2010 and it gets incredibly icy and dangerous 
during the Winter Months. 
 
Ideally it would be good to have a bin at the top by Ardingly Road, at the bend on the corner by the Baptist Church 
and one near the allotments as you reach Glebe Road. 
 
Please let me know if you require any more information. 
 
Many Thanks, 
 
Paul Moss 
 
40 Woodhall Close 
Cuckfield 
RH17 5HJ 
 
Tel: (01444) 410150 
 


